
 
 

 
 

       August 26, 2024 
 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
 
Re: Case 22-G-0610 – In the Matter of a Review of the Long-Term Gas System Plan of 

National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation 
 
 

NOTICE OF STAKEHOLDER MEETING 
 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation (National Fuel or Company) submits this 
Notice of Stakeholder Meeting pursuant to the Order Implementing Long-Term Natural Gas 
Plan With Modifications issued by the Public Service Commission (Commission) on December 
14, 2023 (Order).  The Order directs, among other things, that National Fuel meet with 
stakeholders to discuss the list of projects and non-pipe alternatives considered in its Report 
Related to Certain 2025 Infrastructure Projects filed with the Secretary on July 31, 2024 in the 
above referenced case (Infrastructure Report). 
 

In accordance with the Order, National Fuel will host a stakeholder meeting to discuss its 
Infrastructure Report.  The meeting will be conducted via Zoom webcast on Wednesday, 
September 18, 2024 from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm.  If you wish to participate in the Zoom webcast 
and utilize both audio and video capability, you must register to join the event prior to the start of 
the session.  To register, please use the link below: 

 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_3Gn6h3ApSEOscBysCjiQew 

After registering, participants will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the webcast.  If you do not register, you may still participate in the webcast via telephone 
with audio-only function, as described below. 

 
Individuals who would prefer to join the webcast via telephone only can do so by calling 

(646) 931-3860 and using Webinar ID: 968 1325 8357# on the day of the event.  Accessing the 
audio function of the event via telephone does not require pre-registration. 
 

 
 
 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_3Gn6h3ApSEOscBysCjiQew?amp_device_id=ff22c42d-5498-4bac-8baf-0253af89adbf


 
 

 
 

 
 
Information regarding the stakeholder meeting can also be found on the Company’s 

website at https://www.nationalfuel.com/utility/ 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Randy C. Rucinski   
 
      Randy C. Rucinski 

Chief Regulatory Counsel 
      Tel: 716- 857-7237 
      E-mail: rucinskir@natfuel.com 

 
 
 
 
cc: Filed in DMM in Case 22-G-0610 
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